
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tahoe Paradise Resort Improvement District
is looking for a board member. This person is
likely  to  be  appointed  at  the  March  26
meeting. The term expires Dec. 7. Directors
must own property or be a registered voter
within  the  boundaries  of  the  district.  If
interested or for more information, contact

district  secretary  Peter  Nelligan  at  209.985.8776  or
panelligan@gmail.com

• Truckee is seeking an artist or artist team to design and
install  a  site-specific  outdoor  art  installation  for  the
Brickelltown streetscape project area. The purpose of this
project is to create a flush, surface-mounted art piece to
recognize the region’s premier athletes. For more info email
jprice@townoftruckee.com or go online.

• NV Energy Foundation awarded a $25,000 grant to support
Sierra Nevada College’s environmental science programs.

•  Based  on  concerns  raised  through  public  comment,  the
planning team for the King Fire Restoration Project on the
Eldorado National Forest has developed several alternatives to
the original proposed action. There will be a meeting March 25
from 6-8pm at the Best Western Plus Placerville Inn, 6850
Greenleaf Drive, Placerville to discuss ideas.

• The next free type 1 diabetes support group put on by Barton
Health is April 7 at 5:30pm, 2170 South Ave, South Lake Tahoe.
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